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NOTICE

This is for information of all concerned that the TDC 1st & 5th semester

(CBCS & Non CBCS) Examinations2022 scheduled on l0th December,2022

has been rescheduled to be held on l8th December 2022. Remaining

examinations will be held from 12th December as per the schedule declared

earlier. This has been decided in view of the coincidence of the date of

examination with the date of Shahid Diwas celebration.
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